
 
Cardinal Newman Parents Association 

Tuesday 11
th

 March 2011 

 

Attendance;   

Karen O’Neil Audrey Manzi Ms Keany 

 Koren Forbes Georgie Burgess 

Emma Johson Caroline Close Catherine Milnes 

Bernadette Wood Vanessa McQuillan Jane Callari 

Sarah Picitti  Natalie Crabb 

Chryste Crawley Maria Hutton   

   

Apologies;   

Catherine McCormick, Sandra Ross, Pippa Claydon, Katie Tyndale, Denise Dedman 

 

Actions from the Last PA meeting 

PA Disco 

This was a huge success and we will hold 3 discos next year. 

A big thank you to the Year 1 Reps who organised the event. 

Ms Keany reported that she had received lots of negative comments from local residents 

and the police regarding parking issues. A discussion took place about how future events 

can be managed better without too much disturbance to local residents. 

Emma (Green) will contact the council again about reduced rate permits for the Severn 

Drive Estate. 

 

Burhill Ball 

Caroline has yet to attend so has nothing to report, as yet. 

 

Kitchen Renovation 

Ms Keany has yet to action and will report back at the next meeting. 

 

PA Suggestion Box 
No suggestions have been received; please encourage your children to come up with 

suggestions  

 

Summer Picnic – Friday 20
th

 May  

This will be organised by Reception and will include the new children starting in 

September 2011. 

 

Summer Fair – Saturday 11
th

 June 

Vanessa McQuillan is looking into Maypole dancing.  Koren suggested having a Summer 

Fair Newsletter that contains all the information about maypole dancing, fancy dress, 

stalls, talent show, lego etc.. 

 



Local Community Officers have offered to come to the fair and security mark bikes and 

scooters.  Ms Keany suggested having a bike obstacle course.  This was agreed. 

 

Year Group Stalls; 

Reception Entrance & Raffle tickets   

Year 1  Cupcake Stall 

Year 2  Nearly New Uniform/May Pole 

Year 3  Pimms & BBQ 

Year 4  Bouncy Castle  

Year 5  Café / Hair Braiding & Face Painting  

Year 6  Games 

 

BBQ  Dad’s Team 

Tombola Teachers 

Jars  Catherine 

Sweets  Mandy & Lizzie 

Swap Shop Year 6 kids 

Ice Cream Salv Callari  

 

Karen is going to talk to Curchods about signs tomorrow  

 

If anyone knows of businesses that are happy to match fund, please let Audrey know. 

 

Ms Keany’s Report 

The windows are starting on 21 March when Year 4 are away on their school trip.  The 

play areas in KS1 and KS 2 will start during the Easter holidays.   

 

100 Club 
 

Congratulation to the winners; 

 

Jan £100   MJ & GM Burgess 

£50    SCM Bone 

£25    JP & JM Daly 

  

Feb £100   S Huckle 

£50   VT Lee 

£25   CS Carpio 

 

Any Other Business 
 

AGM -  

Audrey and Karen will be stepping down as Chairs and Koren will step down as 

Secretary.  If anyone is interested in putting themselves forward for a committee role, 

please contact Audrey or Karen.  Meeting Date in July, to be confirmed.  

 

NEXT PA MEETING 18 MAY, 8PM, AT SCHOOL 


